
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Coming up next week Way to support at home 
Next week we will be focusing on the Three Little Pigs. We will 
continue our coding and wrapping up our height and length 
learning in maths. We will also be revisiting and building upon 
our learning of writing speech bubbles.  
 
We will be continuing to have our weekly forest sessions so 
please ensure that the children come with their forest gear on a 
Friday. 

Reading five times a week at home to help develop 
fluency in reading. 
Practising reading and identifying digraphs within 
words. Please continue to use the purple books to 
support the learning of phonics at home using the 
personalised home learning.  
 

It has been wonderful to have Topaz back for our first Summer Term. They all seem to have 
grown over the holidays again! All the children have settled back into the swing of learning 
amazingly. 

This week in maths we have been focusing on 
length and height. We have been exploring the 
language of shorter and longer alongside taller and 
shorter. The children have been busy using blocks 
to measure and compare how long their feet are. 

Key dates coming up: 

- Monday 22nd April Class Photo 
- 30th April – 3rd May – Book Fair – In Library see email from Miss Clark for further details. 
- Monday 6th May – Early May Bank Holiday 
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Topaz class have also started to explore some 
programming. They have been making small 
courses which they send programmed Beebots 
around.  

Jack and the Beanstalk has been our focus text for 
this week. The children have been busy retelling 
the story through the role play. In this the children 
have been climbing the beanstalk, taking the gold, 
eggs and harp and chopping down the beanstalk to 
name some of the things! 


